General Meeting Protocol

Attendance: The Club will not require health verifications or conduct
temperature screenings. A member should not however attend a club meeting if
he or she is experiencing such symptoms as persistent coughing, sore throat,
fever or a loss of smell or taste.

Face Coverings: The O’Neal School’s protocols will require generally the
wearing of masks at Monday’s meeting. Please wear upon entry, however,
if you forgot yours, Masks will be available at the check-in desk.

Social Distancing: N. C. Executive Order No. 215 does not prescribe social
distancing requirements in the Theatre facility. It is suggested that members
exercise cautions in their personal interactions and respect other members’
comfort zones. In the theatre proper, a social distance seating zone will be
marked off. This zone will provide for at least 6 feet apart seating. Members,
vaccinated or unvaccinated, may elect at their choice to sit in this marked zone.

Check-in Procedure: The Club has acquired a “EZBadge” computerized
registration/name badge system. This system will allow for: On-Site self-registration by
smart phone or tablet or the Membership Team will generate the badge for you.

Thank you all for your valuable contributions to SPC.

Automated registration generates printed name tags which are disposable

Food and Beverage: At present food will not be provided at Club meetings.
Bottled water will be available but cannot be taken into the auditorium space.

We look forward to welcoming members to an in-person meeting at The O’Neal
School on January 10. It is however up to each member to decide if he or she is
comfortable in attending any in-person Club function.
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